
Anonymous 

Nourisher ($500,000+)

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Enricher ($250,000 – $499,999) 

Anonymous 

The Kingsbury Fund 

Katherine McCombs 

Mary Nuebel 

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gleaner ($100,000 –$249,999) 

Anonymous (4) 

Be The Light Foundation 

Robert E. Gallagher Charitable Trust

James Kutza 

Rosenbach V Six Flags 

The Tranquila Fund at The Chicago Community Foundation 

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gleaner ($100,000 –$249,999) 

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Harvester ($50,000 – $99,999) 

Anonymous (5)

Baustert Family Foundation

Helen Brach Foundation

Jane and Glenn Bullock

Doris Christopher

Cole-Crone Family Foundation Inc.

Gail Fiene

John and Laurie Gillies

The Guinness Gives Back Fund

Jerry and Theresa Hinck

Mark and Maureen Miller Family 

Foundation

Dellora A. and Lester J. Norris 

Foundation

Dale and Sarah Richardson

Thomas Wedell and Theresa Walker-

Wedell

Beth Woods and Nathaniel Carden

Willow Springs Charitable Trust

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Harvester ($50,000 – $99,999)   

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Harvester ($50,000 – $99,999)

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Harvester ($50,000 – $99,999)

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gatherer ($25,000 – $49,999) 

Anonymous (6)

Advance Lifts, Inc. 

Aldi, Inc.

Alexander Charitable Foundation

Ascension Illinois

Frank and Joyce Bauer

Alfred Bersted Foundation

Kristine and Brian Blaser

BlueCross BlueShield of Illinois

David and Louise Brearton

Joseph and Carol Breskovich

Fred J. Brunner Foundation

Cargill

Chick-fil-A

Chilay Corporation

Compeer Financial

Composites One

Crate & Barrel Holdings, Inc

D&R Legacy Fund

Dunham Foundation

DuPage Foundation

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gatherer ($25,000 – $49,999) 

E & J Gallo Winery

Doug and Kim Eckrote and family

Elgin Township

Exelon

Forest & Found

The Foundation for Northwest Illinois

Robert Franco and Joanne Powell

Mary and Ralph Gesualdo Family Foundation

Glanbia Performance Nutrition

Gorter Family Foundation

Hernandez & Garcia, LLC

Hy-Vee, Inc. 

Debra Kamien

John P. Kavooras Charitable Trust

Joan Kelley

The Kelly Foundation

The Kraft Heinz Company Foundation

Kubota Engine America

The Lake County Community Foundation

Lamb Weston Foundation

Lineage Logistics

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gatherer ($25,000 – $49,999) 

Srinivasa Mantena

Scott and Christine Matott

Brian and Barbara McCaskey

The Medline Foundation

Molson Coors

Anne and John Mueller

Jerry and Ann Nerad

The Neal and Lois Oppenheimer Fund of Thrivent Charitable Impact & Investing

Porter Novelli

Reyes Coca-Cola Bottling

Rierden Chemical & Trading Company

Scooter Bay Sales

Edward and Karen Sepke

Starbucks Foundation

Student Excellence Foundation Wheaton-Warrenville District 200

Jeff Talkington

Eric and Stacia Thorson

TJX Foundation, Inc.

Trustmark Foundation

Walmart Foundation

Janet Winter

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gardener ($10,000 – $24,999)

Anonymous (23)

7-Eleven

Accent Charitable Fund

Accurate Color & Compounding, Inc.

Acosta Sales & Marketing Company

Richard and Glenna Adams

All Community Events

Allegiance Group

Larry and Cynthia Allen

The Allstate Foundation

Evelyn Alter

Samuel and Chia Huei Amdur

Aileen S. Andrew Foundation

Ameriprise Financial

Diane Arnhold

Bears Care

Eric and Nancy Beaumont

Paul and Mary Benson

Peter and Beth Bensen

Paul and MaryEllen Bielat

Mary Kathryn Black

Faye E. Blake

Mary Ann Borgman

Box Lunch

Michael Boyna

Breakthru Beverage Illinois

Buchanan Family Foundation

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gardener ($10,000 – $24,999)

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.

Barbara Bullock

Burns Legacy Foundation

The Byer Family

Canadian Pacific

James and Valerie Carroll

Court and Kirstin Carruthers

Caterpillar

Chicago Bread, LLC

Christmas Sharing of Wheaton Warrenville

Church World Service

CITGO Lemont Refinery

City First Church

Lori Civello

Collins Aerospace

The Community Foundation for McHenry County

Community Foundation of Northern Illinois

Erin G. Connell Memorial Fund

Constellation Brands

The Cornwall Trust

Linda and Bryan Coughlin

Cultivate Power

Randee and Gerry Curciarello Family

Damico Family Foundation

Cynthia Darnell and Richard Boe

John and Bonnie Dauer

Glenn Daugherity and Kathleen Hohn

Dauntless Charitable Fund



Gardener ($10,000 – $24,999)

Don Dautel

Dave's Inc

Determan Balk Family Foundation

DEW Foundation

Diamond Rigging Coporation

Divine Word Techny Community Corporation

Dorn Marketing

Robert C. Douglas II

Dr. Scholl Foundation

Duly Health and Care

Art Duncan

Dunkin' Joy in Childhood Foundation

Ecolab Foundation

George M. Eisenberg Foundation for Charities

Gerald Elbin

Emerald X, LLC

Enbridge Energy

John and Helen Engemann

Enterprise Holdings Foundation

Nancy and Donald Etnyre

Executive Construction Inc.

Keith and Janet Farral

Joyce Faulkner

John and Sharon Felsenthal

Andrew and Alice Fischer Charitable Trust

Fermata Charitable Foundation

Margaret and James Fletcher

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gardener ($10,000 – $24,999)

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.

Philip and Susan Floyd

Michael and Emily Foley

Tom and Janet Freidheim

Fresh Thyme 

David and Dianne Friedman

Harry and Penny Fruechte

FT Cares Foundation

Full Circle Foundation

Gallop Family Foundation

Karen Golden and Lee Gunter

Jeffrey Gomberg

Greater Cleveland Food Bank, Inc.

James and Christine Hanslik

Harbaugh Family Fund of DuPage Foundation

Harbor Freight Tools Foundation, LLC

John and Nancy Hartung

Timothy Hein

Thomas and Tricia Hentschel

Highland Park Community Foundation

Patti and Thomas Hodge

Hoffer Foundation

Holman Enterprises

Kim and Tim Holmes

Mary Ellen Holstein

Judy Hsu and Tracy Leddy

Humana / Gold Plus Integrated

Illinois Tool Works Foundation



Gardener ($10,000 – $24,999)

Sandy J. Jensen

Johnson & Johnson Family of Companies

Lynn and George Jones

Jerry Juzwiak

Kellanova

Kemps (Division of DFA Dairy Brands)

Jean Knutson

Stan and Robin LaBancz

Lakeshore Foundation,Inc.

Brian and Carla Lampsa

Anne-Marie and Dave LaSota

Lee Family Foundation

Linder Family Foundation

Anne Lorenz and Geri Yaccino

Lou Malnati's Pizzeria

Alex Malenchik

Ellen Mallette

Shirley Mann and James Swartz

Marian Chicago, Inc.

Marsh McLennan Agency

Carolyn Martens

Matson

Robert R. McCormick Foundation

McGraw Foundation

John and Margaret Merrion

Middleby Corporation

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gardener ($10,000 – $24,999)

Patricia and Robert Moir

Jerry and Norma Penick

Peters Foundation

Theresa A. Pevitts

Bruce and Deborah Pfaff

Pipestone

Patty and Kevin Poorten

Matt and Erica Posthuma

Mondelez

Brian and Jane Mooberry

Joan Moore

Nadine Moore

Joan Morrissey

NAFEM

Mark and Gail Nelson

Paul and Mary Neustadt

Joseph and Jane Nevins

Christian Newkirk

Nordson Corporation

North Shore Gas Community Fund

Northrup Grumman

Oberweiler Foundation

Lauren and Thomas Orr

Roger and Laurence Parfitt

Carl and Sarah Pavel

Pawlowski Family Foundation

Primient

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gardener ($10,000 – $24,999)

Prinova USA

PSI Perishable Sales, Inc.

Robert A. Reitsch

Eileen and Timothy Rico

Patricia Riggs

Roquette

Suzanne Rous

Bernard C. Rudnik

Uma and Yeshwant Sanzgiri

Marianne and Stanton Schultz

Seigle Foundation

The Shebik Family

Larry and Christie Shore

Janet and Bruce Shrake

Silicon Valley Community Foundation

Betsy Smith

Cheng Soong and Juanita T. Soong Fund

Wayne Spaeth

St. Ann's Episcopal Church

Carl and Donna Stapleton

Sequoia Gift Fund

StoneX Group Inc

Priscilla Swanson

Loretta Sweeney

Tate & Lyle

That's Caring

Thorntons LLC

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Gardener ($10,000 – $24,999)

Uline 

Unilock Chicago Inc.

UW Health

Gary and Nina VanderPoel

Cecilia and Aaron VanGetson

Charles and Nancy Wallace

Jane Walsh

Kevin Walsh Family Foundation

The Walt Disney Company

Nancy Valenta and Gideon Warne

Susan Watkins

William D. Weaver

Robert C. and Sally Ann Webber Family

James Weydert

Jay Whipple Family Foundation

Earl Williams

John and Tamara Witte

Woodforest Charitable Foundation

Woodward, Inc.

Frances Yoder

Youtech

The Yurko Family

The Zeman Family Foundation

The Charles E. and Barbara A. Zidek Family Foundation

The Circle of Hope Society is a group of dedicated individuals, 
corporations, foundations, and community organizations committed to 

providing the financial leadership needed to ensure all neighbors 
across Northern Illinois have the food they need to thrive.



Aldi

Amazon.Com, Inc.

Angelo Caputo's Fresh Markets

Aunt Millie's Bakeries

Bimbo Bakehouse

Chick-fil-A

Chiquita Food Market

Chobani, Llc

Conagra Consolidated

Costco Wholesale Corporation

Del Monte Corporation

Fresh Thyme Market

4D Farm Products Sales, Inc.

Gem-Pack Berries, Llc

General Mills, Inc.

Greater Chicago Food Depository

Heinz North America

Hello Fresh

Individuals and Families

Jewel-Osco

JFC International Inc

John B. Sanfilippo & Son, Inc.

Kent Precision Foods Group

Kodiak Cakes

Kraft Foods Group, Inc.

The Food Donor Circle of Hope Society honors a special group of 
generous companies, organizations and individuals that give donations 

of food and consumer goods to ensure that everyone in our 
community has access to the food they need to thrive. 

Food Donors



The Food Donor Circle of Hope Society honors a special group of 
generous companies, organizations and individuals that give donations 

of food and consumer goods to ensure that everyone in our 
community has access to the food they need to thrive. 

Land O' Lakes, Inc.

Mariano's Fresh Market

Meijer, Inc.

Mondelez International

Nestle USA, Inc.

Pete's Fresh Market

Petsmart Charities

Post Foods, Llc

Prairie Farms Dairy

Sam's Club

Schnuck's Markets, Inc.

Starbucks Corporation

Sunset Foods

Target Corporation

The Fresh Market, Inc.

The J.M. Smucker Company

The Proctor & Gamble Company

Thorntons, Inc.

Tony's Fresh Market

Trader Joe's

Tyson Foods, Inc.

U.S. Foods, Inc.

USDA

Walmart U.S.

Whole Foods Market IP, L.P.

Food Donors
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